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This Message originated outside your organization.

To Ms. Rolfe,

Regarding estuary management:
I urge you to commit to a comprehensive Estuary Management Plan update that
addresses climate justice and adaptation, with in-depth community involvement. 
Also please commit to meaningful consultations with tribes regarding all amendments
to the plan.

Thanks
Alan Bartl

abartl@sonic.net
707-525-8673 landline
541-435-8091 cel.
https://alanbartlphoto.com
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